
Wiltshire Council 

Council 

26 February 2019 

Notice of Motion No. 14 – Salisbury Library 

From Councillors Ricky Rogers and Brian Dalton 

To consider the following motion submitted in accordance with the 

constitution: 

Following the growing depth of feeling by Salisbury Residents concerning the lack of public 

consultation on the future of Salisbury Library 

 

We ask Wiltshire Council in consultation with Salisbury Area Board to conduct a thorough 

public consultation with Salisbury Residents on the future of Salisbury Library 


